
The II meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee II: Radiocommunications including 
Broadcasting, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 PCC.II/DEC.6 (II-03)1 
 

To instruct the Executive Secretary to send a letter of 
congratulations to the Administrations of Canada and Argentina for 
the excellent work of Mr. Marc Girouard as Chair and Ms. Paula 
Córdoba, as ViceChair, of the Working Group to prepare WRC-03. 
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